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Jennifer Sandberg Shares How to Report Nonbinary Employees
on the EEO-1 Form

News

6.13.25


In an interview with SHRM, Jennifer Sandberg provides insight on how employers can best

approach this year’s EEO-1 reporting instructions since they do not provide guidance on how to

report employees who self-identify as nonbinary.

To read article SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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